From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 11/03/2025 7:37:11 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
11/03/2025

MRS Courtney McKenzie
2 /31 Boyle St ST
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

In our family, we love supporting local businesses. The current tenant is a local business that
we frequent and support five days a week. We plan meet ups with mates and also happily
bump in to friends during our visits. A lovely sense of community that will be lost.

As the most physically active council in all of Australia, why add a fast food restaurant that
does nothing but work against the healthy gains made by our active community members?

As a member of the local community, for the reasons stated above and more, | wish to submit
this statement as being against the building of a McDonalds at 37 Roseberry St.





